General Line: 6(03) - 7787 2222 Pick-up Hotline: 6(03) - 7787 6688 Fax Line: 6(03) - 7785 6818/7783 5133

13 January 2017

To All Valued Customers,

Dear Sir / Madam

RE: NOTICE ON PICK-UP AND DELIVERY DURING "CHINESE NEW YEAR" FESTIVE SEASON

Please be informed that during the peak period from 23rd January 2017 onwards which is in conjunction with the "Chinese New Year" Festive season, we will attempt to meet all our customers' expectation notwithstanding the expected high volume shipment.

In this regard, kindly note the Pick-up and Delivery schedule for your ease of reference and kind attention:

Type of shipment	Date of Pick-up	Date of Delivery
Parcel / Documents	23 January 2017	- From 24 January 2017 to 27 January 2017
Parcel / Documents	From 24 January 2017 to 27 January 2017	 Expect delivery after CNY No delivery on 28th till 30th January 2017 due to Public Holidays in conjunction with "Chinese New Year" Delivery operations will resume on 31st January 2017 onwards.

If you need further assistance and information, please feel free to contact our nearest Branch or Headquarters.

Your kind understanding on the above notice and continued support of GDEX is highly appreciated.

Thank you

Yours faithfully

GD Express Sdn Bhd

Lint Chee Seong
Executive Director /
Chief Financial Officer

